
Here’s what we are up to in 1K this week! 
December 21st  –December 23rd    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reading: This week we will continue reading different versions of The Gingerbread 
Man and talk about the similarities and differences from story to story. If your child has 
a version of The Gingerbread Man they would like to share with the class, they may 
bring it in any day this week for us to read! 
 
Writing: We will be practicing how to write letters and cards this week, as well as 
discussing why we might write letters or cards. We will also talk about the different 
parts of a letter.  

Math: We will spend some time this week learning new math games that will help us 
practice our addition and subtraction facts. 

Social Studies: A big thank you to Everly’s mom for coming in to talk about working 
for GE, and the types of the things GE makes.  

We will be wrapping up our community unit this week. A HUGE thank you to all 
that volunteered their time to come in and talk to 1K. We are so appreciative and the 
students have learned so much about the different roles in our community! 
 
Word Work: Same words: by, had, they, want, will 
         Word work focus: Short vowels 
 
Special Notes: 

• A big thank you to Mrs. Kelly and Mrs. McCormack, our CANE volunteers, who 
taught 1K all about the food chain last week.  

• Tuesday, December 22 is all school pajama day! Students may wear their pajamas 
to school, and bring in a small snuggly. 

• Progress reports will be available on Infinite Campus this Wednesday, December 
23rd for your viewing. 

• Winter break starts this week! School will be closed December 24th through 
January 1st. School will reopen January 4th. 

• There will be no homework this week J 
• I hope you all have a wonderful holiday break and a happy new year! Enjoy the 

time with family and friends! 


